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● Summer Projects - Cafeteria floor at the Junior Senior High School is completed.  The 

classroom/office renovation at the Elementary is nearly completed.   The concrete 
projects at the Elementary are completed. 
 

● Unplanned Power Outage - There was an unplanned power outage at the Elementary 
School while NPPD replaced a transformer.  
 

● K-12 Enrollment - We started the 2024-2025 school year with 745 (October 1st) 
students enrolled K-12 and have ended the school year with 748 students enrolled 
(05-16-2025) 
 

● Budget - We are 79.56% into the 2024-2025 fiscal year, and our budget is 83.33% 
expended. 
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